Learning together.

HIGHLIGHTS

September 2, 2025



Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year! We wish all our staff, students, and families a fantastic school year filled with success, joy, and new opportunities.

BOARD ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING

Prairie South Board of Education held their Organizational Meeting prior to the Regular Board Meeting. At the meeting, the Board elected the chair and vice-chair. Giselle Wilson returns as our chairperson and Darcy Pryor was re-elected to the position of vice-chairperson. The meeting dates for the 2025-2026 school year were approved and have been posted to our website.

LOCAL IMPLEMENTATION & NEGOTIATION COMMITTEE (LINC) AGREEMENT

The Board unanimously ratified the LINC Agreement, with a term from August 1, 2024 to July 31, 2028. The LINC Agreement includes benefits for teachers in addition to the benefits they have under the provincial collective agreement. Prairie South teachers and the Board of Education negotiate this local agreement. A tentative four year agreement was reached through negotiations held in May, 2025. The Prairie South Teachers Association (PSTA) conducted information sessions for teachers related to the tentative agreement, and held a ratification vote where 75.1% of teachers voted in favour.

COTEAU HILLS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

We rolled out the red carpet today for our students at our new school on south hill in Moose Jaw - Coteau Hills! Today was an exciting day and we thank everyone who put in countless hours to make this new school a reality.







